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Notice to All Accredited Repair Shops 

Paintless Dent Repair (PDR) – Update 

Date published: February 10, 2025 

Further to the Paintless Dent Repair (PDR) Notice to the Trade communicated on November 1, 2024, 

the following two PDR program enhancements will take effect on February 10, 2025: 

• Paintless Dent Repair (PDR) Photo Requirements job aid 

o Expanded photo best practices 

o Clarified that supporting images should not be obscured by markings such as tape or 

grease markers 

•  Mitchell PDR Calculator 

o Ranges expanded to accommodate up to 2000 dents 

o Aligned with the Paintless Dent Repair (PDR) estimating standard 

Please email partners@mpi.mb.ca if you have any questions about this notice. 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-PDR-Update.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/Documents/PDRPhotoOversizedDentPhotosJobAid.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/restricted/ES/pdf/ES-PDRHail-March2024.pdf
mailto:partners@mpi.mb.ca

